
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and children of The Willows, 

 

We have had another busy month with lots of sporting events taking place around school. On 
the last day before half term our year 5 and 6 indoor sportshall athletics team won which is 
amazing! We have lots of football success as well to share. 

I love seeing your out of school successes and being stopped in the corridor to be told about 
what you have been up to! Please keep sharing! 

Things will slow down a bit over the darker, colder months but we will still have lots to share! 

 

Please continue to email me your out of school sporting successes -  

ssmalley1@willowsprimary.com 

Have a fantastic half term! 

 

Miss Smalley 

 

www.willowsprimary.com                 

www.willowsprimary.primaryblogger.co.uk 
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November’s results 

 

This group of 
amazing students 
won the indoor 

sportshall        
athletics       

competition     
before half term! 

They were all  
superstars! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The girls had their first cup game against Sutherland Primary Academy. We     
travelled to their school and the girls were amazing! The captain was Isla and the 
girls won 6-0 with goals scored by Aoife, Ellie and Isla. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November’s results 

 

Me and Mrs 
Keates took this 
fantastic bunch to 
the cold Tren-
tham Rugby Club. 
They were       
absolutely     
amazing! Aaryan 
was part of the 
team but was 
poorly and had to 
leave half way 
through. They got 
through to the  
final but sadly 
lost to            
Sutherland. They 
made us          
extremely proud 
and were great 

sportspeople throughout the afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On this occasion these boys had me and Mrs Ellis jumping up and down and    
hiding our faces behind our hands! This was a very exciting match against Cres-
cent. The boys were outstanding throughout, Riley was our captain and the boys 
won the game 5-3. Aaryan scored 4 and Kaison one. Onto the next round boys! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November’s results 

We took the girls to Langdale Primary for the second round of the Staffordshire 
Cup. The girls were absolutely amazing! Lizzie was our captain and we won 5—0. 
Goals were scored by Aoife, Isla and Ellie. All the girls made us extremely proud. 

Onto the next round girls! 

 



This month we are interviewing Albert and Bryony about their 

skiing out of school activities. 

Do you enjoy the activity? 

Bryony - yes because I like going down the ramp. 

Albert – yes I do enjoy it because it’s fun, I just like the sensation of moving quickly. 

How long have you been skiing? 

Bryony has been skiing for 1 year and Albert has been skiing for 4 years. 

What do you do each week? Does it change? 

Albert - I do a lot of technical jumps off ledges. 

Bryony - Going down in pizza shape to help you go slower down the hill. 

What do you enjoy the most about it? 

Bryony - we go down the slopes fast. 

Albert - the sensation of going downhill quickly. 

Do you think it is a good sport/activity to do? 

Yes, because there’s lots of different skiing sports, lots of choices. There’s race skiing, speed 

skiing, technical skiing, so I think it is a good sport. 

What’s the best move that you have learnt? 

Bryony - jump whilst moving. 

Albert - to lift one leg up and then do a 90 degree spin. 

How often do you go to your club? 

Once a week. Sometimes twice a week. 

Have you made any new friends? 

Yes from different schools. 

Do any of your family members do it with you? 

My mum did a bit of skiing, my dad did a bit of skiing. We went to Italy once to go skiing. 

 



 

 

 

 

 


